
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

The Planning Commissioners last received a raise 21 years ago, in 2001. 

Compensation of the chairperson of the Planning Commission was set above 

other commissioners ten years ago, in 2012. I think it would be helpful for morale 

to bring the compensation of these commissioners up to date. 

As this will have a monetary impact on borough operations, a fiscal note is 

included with this ordinance. 

Your consideration of this ordinance is appreciated. 

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

May 5, 2022 

Ordinance 2022-17 Amending KPB 2.40.030(0) Relating to 
Compensation for KPB Planning Commissioners (Johnson) 


